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The Southeast Center for Mathematics and Biology 
(SCMB) invites
applications for postdoctoral scholar positions for 
2018-2019.

SCMB is a newly funded NSF-Simons Research Center 
for Mathematics of Complex Biological Systems, with a 
core mission of catalyzing new
cross-disciplinary collaborations between biosystems 
experimentalists
and interdisciplinary mathematicians.

As part of that initiative, SCMB is supporting up to 
seven new
postdoctoral positions for recent PhD's to begin either 
August 2018 or
Jan 2019.

See https://www.mathjobs.org/jobs/jobs/12021 for 
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more information.


